

Bearpark Primary School Newsletter

Friday 10th May 2019

Things to look forward to next week

Monday	Tidy Ted assembly for the children
Tuesday	Reception and KS1 Football Club
Wednesday	KS2 Sports Club
	Ukulele Club for KS2
	Amy's music lessons
Thursday	KS1 Sports Club
	Lexia/Reading Club
	Y5 swimming
	Storyteller Adam Bushnell
Friday	Football Club for KS2

After-School Clubs

Don't forget to take advantage of our free after-school clubs. You can register for clubs with Mrs Thompson in the school office (0191 384 8958)

We hope that we have something to offer for all of our children. Please let us know if there is a club that you would like to see in the future.

Coming soon: Creative Writing Club

SAT Testing for Y6

We give all of our Year 6 pupils our best wishes for their SAT tests which take place next week. They will be able to show off their reading, maths, grammar and spelling knowledge and skills next week. I am looking forward to seeing them use their determination and perseverance.

Facebook

Thank you to everyone for keeping our school Facebook page positive. It is a great way of sharing all of the good things happening in our busy school.

This week's achievers:

Nursery	Avahna for settling into nursery and making new friends.
Reception	Ethan for improved handwriting and number formation.
Year 1	Jenna for settling back into school this week.
Year 2	Alexis for showing stamina and perseverance.
Year 3	Rylan for excellent reading skills.
Year 4	Cayden for showing determination and resilience.
Year 5	Jasmine for independent graph work.
Year 6	Lexi for a superb attitude to- wards SAT revision.

Head Teacher's Award

Corey ignores distractions. Well done!

Summer Postcards

Don't forget to send us postcards on days out or weekends away whether Sunny Shields or Sunny Spain.

Attendance

Year 2 were the winners this week again with 99.2%

Whole school attendance: 93.2%

Attendance is below the government target of 96%. Let us improve this next week.